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Kevin Wright

From: Rabone, Anna <Anna.Rabone@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 July 2024 14:13
To: Kevin Wright
Subject: RE: Screening Opinion Request

Caution: This email originates from outside of South Downs National Park Authority and could 
contain malicious content. Please think very carefully before opening attachments or clicking on 
links. 
Dear Kevin, 
 
Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the screening stage of the HRA and SEA process for 
the emerging East Dean and Friston Neighbourhood Development Plan. 
 
The information provided confirms that there will no development coming forward as part of this plan. Having 
taken this into account, we do not consider there to be any significant environmental impacts associated with 
this plan, and therefore it is our view that a Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) will not be required. 
 
However, should you determine that this Neighbourhood Plan does require SEA, we must be consulted on 
the scope to ensure our key environmental issues are addressed.  
 
We hope you find these comments useful. 
 
Kind regards, 
Anna 
 
Anna Rabone 
Sustainable Places Technical Specialist | Solent & South Downs 
Environment Agency | Oving Road, Chichester, West Sussex, PO20 2AG 
 
anna.rabone@environment-agency.gov.uk 
Direct dial: 02077 140525 
 
Working days: Monday to Friday 
 
My pronouns are She/Her (why is this here?) 
 

 
 

 
 
 

From: Kevin Wright <Kevin.Wright@southdowns.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 4:27 PM 
To: SM-NE-Consultations (NE) <consultations@naturalengland.org.uk>; PlanningSSD <PlanningSSD@environment-
agency.gov.uk>; 'e-seast@historicengland.org.uk' <e-seast@historicengland.org.uk> 
Subject: Screening Opinion Request 
 
 You don't often get email from kevin.wright@southdowns.gov.uk. Learn why this is important  
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Dear Colleague 
 
East Dean and Friston Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) – HRA/SEA Screening Request 
consultation 
 
I would be grateful if you could provide comments by the end of Tuesday 16 July (five weeks) on the attached 
documents relating to Habitats Regulations Assessment (HRA) and Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA). 
Please consider this the screening stage of the HRA and SEA process. 
Supporting documents are also attached. 
 
These documents have been prepared by Alison Eardley the consultant working on behalf of East Dean And Friston 
Parish Council (Qualifying Body). 
The conclusions regarding HRA and SEA are supported by the South Downs National Park Authority. 
 
Best wishes 
Kevin 
 
Kevin Wright 
Planning Policy Officer 
South Downs National Park Authority 
Tel: 01730 819230 
Mobile: 07384 513813 

South Downs Centre, North Street, Midhurst, West Sussex, GU29 9DH 
www.southdowns.gov.uk | Facebook | SDNPA Twitter | Ranger Twitter | Youtube 

Read the latest Planning Newsletter and South Downs News 

 

 
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may 
be legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender 
immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its 
attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to 
make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data 
Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment 
Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business 
purposes.  
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